


The NEU has two further days of strike action planned, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th 
March.  I will write to you again before these days to explain our plans. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions about the arrangements outlined above. The decision to 
close the school to most students is not an easy decision to make; we appreciate that it will likely disrupt 
your usual plans and we thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Mr T Hardcastle 
Headteacher 


